Elkton Village Council Special Meeting
Friday September 4, 2015

Elkton Village Hall

57 N Main St

Elkton MI 48731

989-375-2270

President Phyllis Podlaskowski called the Special Meeting of the Elkton Village Council to order at 4:00 P.
M. Trustees present Kim Asmondy, Kurt Damrow, Mary LaBelle, Martin Baker, John Ginter and Gina
Heilig.

Motion Martin Baker second Mary LaBelle to rescind the motion from August 28, 2015 to add the
$5000.00 medical to the Chambers insurance policy.

Roll call vote — Kim Asmondy — Yes, Martin Baker — Yes, Phyllis Podlaskowski — Yes, Kurt Damrow — Yes,
Gina Heilig — Yes, John Ginter — Yes and Mary LaBelle — Yes. Motion carried

Motion Mary LaBelle second Kim Asmondy to accept the Chambers Insurance as they presented it
without the $5000.00 medical.

Roll call vote Kurt Damrow — Yes, Mary LaBelle — Yes, Phyllis Podlaskowski — Yes, Kim Asmondy — Yes,
Gina Heilig — Yes, John Ginter — Yes and Martin Baker — Yes. Motion carried

Motion Mary LaBelle second Kurt Damrow to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried
President Phyllis Podlaskowski adjourned the meeting at 4:08 P. M.

Respectfully Submitted
Lonna M. Fisher, CMC
Elkton Village Clerk



